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Another theme highly relevant to ethics in the Old Testament prophetic
literature Is that of righteousness A number of references to righteousness
appear in the section Isalah-Malachl.

ISA 1:21 How the faithful city has become a harlot, She who was full of
justice! Righteousness once lodged in her, But now murderers.

ISA 1:26 "Then I will restore your judges as at the first, And your counselors
as at the beginning; After that you will be called the city of righteousness,
A faithful city."

ISA 1:27 Zion will be redeemed with justice, And her repentant ones with
righteousness.

ISA 5:7 For the vineyard of the Lord of hosts is the house of Israel, And the
men of Judah His delightful plant. Thus He looked for justice, but behold,
bloodshed; For righteousness, but behold, a cry of distress.

ISA 5:16 But the Lord of hosts will be exalted in judgment, And the holy God
will show Himself holy in righteousness.

ISA 9:7 There will be no end to the Increase of His government or of peace, on
the throne of David and over his kingdom, To establish It and to uphold it
with justice and righteousness From then on and forevermore. The zeal of the
Lord of hosts will accomplish this.

ISA 10:22 For though your people, 0 Israel, may be like the sand of the sea,
only a remnant within them will return; A destruction Is determined,
overflowing with righteousness.

ISA 11:4 But with righteousness He will judge the poor, And decide with
fairness for the afflicted of the earth; And He will strike the earth with the
rod of His mouth, And with the breath of His lips He will slay the wicked.

ISA 11:5 Also righteousness will be the belt about His loins, And faithfulness
the belt about His waist.

ISA 16:5 A throne will even be established in lovingkindness, And a Judge will
sit on it In faithfulness in the tent of David; Moreover, he will seek justice
And be prompt in righteousness.

ISA 26:9 At night my soul longs for Thee, Indeed, my spirit within me seeks
Thee diligently; For when the earth experiences Thy judgments The inhabitants
of the world learn righteousness.

ISA 26:10 Though the wicked is shown favor, He does not learn righteousness;
He deals unjustly In the land of uprightness, And does not perceive the
majesty of the Lord.

ISA 28:17 "And I will make Justice the measuring line, And righteousness the
level; Then hail shall sweep away the refuge of lies, And the waters shall
overflow the secret place.

ISA 32:16 Then justice will dwell in the wilderness, And righteousness will
abide in the fertile field.
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